
June 2025 Giver Letter 

The month of June is filled with many things. Several of our faculty and staff members are on vacation. 

The maintenance department is working on remodeling a house for dormitory space. Students are 

sending back reports of profitable summer ministry opportunities. I thank the Lord for what He is doing. 

Finishing the Graduation Offering is our greatest priority. By June 30, we are praying that we will be able 

to meet the goal of $150,000. As of the writing of this letter, we need almost $50,000 to get there. The 

giving in this campaign is an important part of our strategy to keep our tuition costs reasonable. You may 

make a tax-deductible gift by clicking here or mailing a gift to our office. 

Earlier this month, a volunteer came and helped us with remodeling a campus house to be used as a 

men’s dormitory this fall. We need funds to purchase a new HVAC unit and other substantial needs. If 

you believe in the importance of training men to be preachers of the Gospel, would you pray about 

helping us with this project? We hope to have 18 men in it this fall. 

There is still time to register for Camp Barnabas and the fall semester. We are always looking for young 

men and women who want to serve the Lord. Seventh through twelfth graders can join us for our summer 

ministry camp and graduates can join us for college! Visit our website for more details. 

Please pray for the new faculty and staff members that will be joining us this fall. They are in the process 

of moving to the area and getting their class materials ready. An experienced faculty and staff are vital to 

the training of the young people. I will introduce you to them in future letters. 

In 2 Thessalonians 1:3, Paul said, “We are bound to thank God always for you, brethren.” I thank the 

Lord for you and for your support of Ambassador Baptist College. 

An ambassador for Christ, 

President 

https://www.ambassadors.edu/graduation-offering



